
CITY OF FLINT 

FLINT PLANNING COMMISSION 

Mayor Sheldon Neeley 

February 02, 2021

NOTICE OF CANCELLED MEETING 

Flint Planning Commission 

Pursuant to Act 267 of the Public Acts of 1976 (Open Meetings Act), notice is 

hereby given that the scheduled Special Flint Planning Commission meeting 
for Wednesday, February 03, 2021 has been CANCELLED.

Please contact the Planning and Zoning Office at 810-766-7426 ext. 3060 if 

there are any questions regarding this notice. 

 Bill Vandercook  

 Zoning Coordinator 
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